June 18", 2008
Dear Potential Fielek Builder Customers:
We are pleased to endorse and recommend Fielek Builders to you, without reservation.

We originally engaged Julie Fielek and her company to build our home in 1998. We
found Ms. Fielek to be incredibly professional, yet quite easy with which to work. Not
only were we completely satisfied with our new home, but the project came in under

budget!

We were initially concerned at the prospect of building a home, as we had heard many
horror stories of fights and angst. In fact, a dear friend was building a home (with a
different builder) at the same time. As we were taking occupancy, he was dealing with a
lien on his property, a padlock on his door, and a builder who would not return his calls!
Needless to say, we experienced no trauma or untold difficulties. Even, in fact, as we
made modest changes to our plan.

Julie’s subcontractors mirrored her professionalism and were delightful individuals with
whom to work. Their attention to detail and quality resulted in many features that friends
and visitors still compliment when they visit. She manages them well, and represents a
high quality standard in setting her expectations with them.

We were so pleased with our building experience that a few years after our original
construction, we engaged Julie again to “finish” our walk-out basement. Once again, we
found the quality of the subcontractors outstanding and the price to be quite reasonable.
We are equally satisfied with the completed product and enjoy the home even more so.

Finally, we just recently engaged Julie for a third time for some very modest renovations,
which are nearing completion. She has once again, been a pleasure with whom to work,
and the outcome has met our satisfaction and expectation.

We suspect you will find Julie and her company to offer you a pleasant home building
process and an outstanding finished product.

Cordially,
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Tom & Barb Sullivan



